PCAFPD Scholarship Batch 2025
Peace Corps Foundation for the Philippine Development

Dear Members of the Scholarship Committee,

I am writing to recommend Allyson Joy L. Fuertes enthusiastically for the PCAFPD Scholarship Batch
2025. As a community service leader, | have witnessed her extraordinary leadership and heartfelt commitment to
serving others, particularly through her impactful project, "Old but Gold," which she organized for the elementary
students of Barangay Look 2nd.

Allyson Joy L. Fuertes has consistently demonstrated exceptional leadership qualities, effectively guiding
her peers and engaging the community meaningfully. Her ability to inspire and motivate those around her is truly
remarkable. Despite facing numerous challenges throughout the project, she remained steadfast and
unwavering, showing resilience that is rare in young leaders. Her passion for service is evident in her tireless
efforts to create a positive learning environment for the children, ensuring they have access to valuable resources
and experiences.

The "Old but Gold" project not only provided educational support but also instilled a sense of community
and belonging among the students. Allyson’s innovative approach and dedication to fostering inclusivity have
made a lasting impact on both the children and the community at large.

| firmly believe that Allyson Joy L. Fuertes is deserving of this scholarship, as it will enable her to continue
her journey of leadership and service. She embodies the qualities that this scholarship seeks to promote, and |

am confident that she will make the most of this opportunity.

Thank you for considering this outstanding candidate. Please feel free to reach out to me if you require
any further information.

Sincerely,

T ’ -
Virgilio Jumaquio ¥alenzuela

District Information and Communications Officer
Rotary Club of Barasoain



